
 

January 2025 

Hello LCHS Volunteers, 

Welcome to 2025! We are excited to start the new year off with a strong team of volunteers and 
supporters of LCHS. We look forward to all the things we can accomplish this year with your help. 

What’s New?: 

o 2024 Volunteer Hours 
We had the goal of 500 volunteer hours for 2024, but we blew it out of the water with a total of 
814.5 hours! Congratulations everyone! Thank you so much for the hard work and time you 
gave to LCHS in 2024. 
 

o 2025 Volunteer Hours 
Since it was easy for you all to pass last year’s goal, we’re going to up the goal to 1,000 hours. 
Please make sure to log your hours using the Volunteer Portal on our website. If you need help 
logging your hours, please let me know. Also, keep in mind that you can batch-upload your 
hours.  
 

o Victorian Christmas Decorations 
Now that the holiday season is over, it’s time for the McConnell Mansion to go back to normal. 
We are looking for volunteers to assist with taking down the decorations. The day and time is 
TBD, but please contact me if you are interested in helping.  
 

o Looking Ahead at LCHS Events 
-January 15th at 10am: Lula’s Library Book Club at the McConnell Mansion 
-January 25th at 1pm: Book launch with Jiemei Lin at the McConnell Mansion 
-February 11th at 6pm: Virtual program with Dr. Sydney Freeman Jr. 
-February 19th at 10am: Lula’s Library Book Club at the McConnell Mansion 
-March/April: LCHS Annual Meeting 
 

Thank you so much for taking time out of your busy schedules to dedicate your valued time to LCHS. We 
greatly appreciate it and couldn’t do it without you! 
 
Talk to you soon, 
 
Kaitlynn Anderson 
kanderson@latahcountyid.gov 
208-882-1004 


